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Hawks Tor Drive 
Lewannick 
Launceston 

Cornwall 
PL15 7QY 

 

Tel: 01566 782262 
Email: secretary@lewannick.net 

Web Address: www.lewannick.cornwall.sch.uk 
 Head of School: Sally Cook Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Well what another fantastic couple of week we have 
had. Everything is in full swing and new routines and 
procedures have been adapted to brilliantly. 
 
Fox and Owl Class had a great day at Dairyland on 
Wednesday and as always showed outstanding 
behaviour. Thank you to our parent helpers as without 
you this trip would not have been able to happen. It is 
such sad news that this facility is going to close. 
 
Attendance is looking good, with the majority of year 
groups and classes maintaining a high percentage. We 
know that the colds and coughs of autumn and winter 
are on their way but please try and bring your child to 
school unless they have a persistent high temperature. 
We are able to administer cold relief medication 
including paracetamol if a medicine form has been 
completed. 
 
We are really pleased that most children have now got 
waterproofs and wellies in school. As the weather starts 
to deteriorate, it is vitally important that ALL children 
have warm clothes including waterproofs and wellies to 
enable them to participate in outdoor PE and Wildtribe. 
Both of these are important opportunities within the 
school week and provide unmissable life skill 
development. 
 
All curriculum webs are now on the website within the 
relevant class and you will find information about all the 
learning your child is doing this half term. 
 
A final thought… 
 
 
Best Wishes 
Mrs Sally Cook 
 

Weekly Attendance  

Year 
Group 

%  
Attendance 

Year 
Group 

%  
Attendance  

R 100% 4 98.41% 

1 90.91% 5 99.15% 

2 100% 6 98.61% 

3 98.29% Whole 
School 

97.94% 
School Menu 

Week 1 

If you require  this newsletter in an alternative format, for example large print or dyslexia friendly , 
please email secretary@lewannick.net .  This also applies if you require it in a different language.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

September ‘24  

October ‘24  

Thursday 3rd—Year 5 Outdoor Learning in 

Okehampton 

Tuesday 15th—Read with your Child 9am 

Monday 21st—Whole school Harvest festival in 

Lewannick Church 9.30  

Thursday 24th—Sharing Time from 2pm  

Thursday 24th—Halloween Disco 

Friday 25th—INSET DAY 

November ‘24  

w/b 4th - Parent Consultations  

Friday 15th—Individual Photographs –Tempest 

December ’24  

17th—KS1 Christmas performance—2pm  

18th—KS1 Christmas performance—9.30am  

19th—KS2 Christmas celebration—9.30 venue to 

be confirmed  

19th Christmas Shopping Day  

19th Christmas Disco 3.30—5pm  

INSET DAYS 2024-25  

25th October 24 

6th January 25 

2nd June  25 

NEWSLETTER    27th September 2024 

Readers of the Week 

Edie D 

Elowen 

Amy 

Stars of the Week 

Theo P, Isla F 

Alfie P, Albie P 

Joey F 
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Fox Class Update 

This week, we delved into our new story, Elmer. We've been exploring some vocabulary through the text and in 

drawing club, completed some wonderful drawings of our own. The highlight of our week was definitely the school 

trip. We thoroughly enjoyed the tractor ride and had a great time petting the rabbits, guinea pigs, and even a rat. 

Afterward, we went into the barn, where we practiced milking a pretend cow and observed the horses. Despite the 

rain, our spirits remained high. We had a blast going down the slides and truly demonstrated our school value of 

friendship by taking turns, sharing, and encouraging one another. Another wonderful week in Fox Class.   

Owl Class Update 

What an exciting week we had in Owls Class! Our adventure kicked off 
with a fantastic trip to Dairyland! Even though the rain tried to wash out 
our day, we hopped aboard a tractor ride and found ourselves giggling with 
delight as we petted fluffy rabbits and even some cheeky rats! No soggy 
spirits here – we turned the day into a wet and wacky playtime at the soft 
play area! Back in class, we put on our detective hats as we stumbled upon 
some mysterious footprints around the school! With a sprinkle of 
imagination, we wrote about what animals might have left their tracks. 
Could it have been a sneaky fox or perhaps a magical unicorn? The 
possibilities were endless! In geography, we explored our school map like 
treasure hunters, spotting symbols that helped us navigate around our 
school.   
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Otter Class Update 

We have had another great couple of weeks in Otter Class! We have been 
extremely busy with our new class text for guided reading: Earth Shattering 
Events by Robin Jacobs. We have found it extremely interesting to look at how 
some natural disasters are formed and the effects they have on our planet. In our 
writing we have started to plan our final write. We are producing narratives, 
based upon the book 'Leon and The Place Between'. You can see the shared write 
we have produced together so far. I have been extremely 
impressed by everyone's ability to write some creative and 
interesting stories. We have also had a great time in Wild Tribe. As 
the Fox and Owl classes were on their trip on Wednesday, we 
borrowed the brilliant Mrs Blackburn to help us with some Wild 
Tribe. As you can see, we played some great games and worked 
together brilliantly.     

 

Kestrel Class News 

It’s been another busy and productive week in Kestrel 

Class! The children have shown great enthusiasm across 

all subjects. In Maths, we wrapped up our unit on place 

value, with students making great progress in working 

with larger numbers. Next week, we move on to methods 

for addition and subtraction. In Literacy, we focused on 

using modal verbs to express certainty and possibility 

and explored the subjunctive for formal writing. We also 

began planning our own sequels to The Sleeper and the 

Spindle, sparking plenty of creativity!                         

In Science, we investigated magnetism, discovering that 

not all coins are magnetic, which led to some surprising 

discussions about materials. It’s been a fantastic week, 

and we look forward to continuing our learning journey 

next week! 
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